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The list of 2014 High School Seniors is being updated by Terri Marlin as the names 
come in.  Coaches are encouraged to submit their swimmers’ college plans to the PVS 
Administrator. 
 
PVS has started posting results of 2014 H.S. Championship Meets. This is always a 
popular feature.  Nine meets are already posted with many more to come.  
http://www.pvswim.org/hsresults.html 
 
The lists for PVS Zone Team Qualification are now posted.  Jim Garner created the 
database and is now updating it regularly.  
http://www.pvswim.org/zoneteam/14sc_zone_team_selection.html 
 
The PVS Records were updated for the first three months of the SC season by Records 
Chair, John Hirschmann.  http://www.pvswim.org/records/screhome.htm 
 
PVS hosted Real-Time Results for the IMX Meet, January 31-February 2. 
 
PVS has posted the following newsletters on a regular basis: 
     USA Swimming Safe Sport Newsletter 
     USA Swimming Officials Newsletter 
     Potomac Valley Swimming General Chair’s Newsletter 
     Potomac Valley Swimming Officials Newsletter 
     Potomac Valley Swimming Diversity Committee Newsletter 
 
 
 
Comments and suggestions are always welcome. 
 
         Tim Husson 
         webmaster@pvswim.org 


